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Friday 18th May 2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.00 am

Wednesday 24th May 2017
Parents & Friends Meeting
7.00 pm - 8.00 pm
Staff Room
ALL WELCOME

 

FRIDAY 26TH MAY 
2017

STUDENT FREE DAY - NO 
SCHOOL

STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING
DAY

**No Playgroup**

Session 1 of the Semester 1 Learning Conversations were 
held on Wednesday 17th May 2017.  Thanks to those 
families who attended.  

Session 2 is to be held on Wednesday 24t h May.

If you are yet to make a booking, please go to our website 
and under the "Quick Links" tab and click on "Learning 
Conversations"  to book an appointment.  

It is important that you attend these conversations to 
provide and receive feedback on your child's journey in 
Semester 1.

If you are having problems making a booking, please 
contact the school for assistance.

LEARNING CONVERSATIONS

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK :
ALL STUDENTS:

*  Subway Order Forms

* *  Quest ionnaire t o be com plet ed and 
ret urned by 18t h May 2017* *

ELDEST CHILD:

*  Australian Catholic Magazine

*  Term 2 Fee Statements 

   (Balance of fees as at 1 May 2017)

IMPORTANT DATES

I  am the way, and the truth, and the life. 
No one comes to the Father except through 
me. I f you know me, you will know my 

Father also. From now on you do know him 
and have seen him. 

Jesus said, ?I am the Way.? 
How will you live out his Way?  

Jesus said, ?I am the Truth.? 
How will you live out his Truth? 

 Jesus said, ?I am the Life?? 
How will you live out his Life?? 



The following children have begun their preparation for celebration of the sacrament. If you believe 
we have missed your child?s name please contact me at school. 

Thank-you to all the families who attended and participated on Tuesday.  A note goes home today 
with further information regarding what we discussed. 

SACRAMENT OF EUCHARIST 

Angelo M Adam E James B Isabella G 

Noah L Stella L Jake B Malia T 

Akesh P Riley G Jasper P Lorrie M 

Liam L Damon T Jenna C Jordan LC 

Tristan DeS Elijah C Oli G Felix K 

Jack M Kiir L Jayda C Sienna S 

Daniel S Dela McA William C Tayla L 

Ayden G Liam S Rou M Dakota B 

Taylah B Savannah B 

Children have gone home with a note today regarding the need to attend reconciliation before 
they receive the Sacrament of the Eucharist on Sunday, June 18th - please ask them to share it 
with you. 

Sacram ent  of  Conf irm at ion  

 Students in Year 6 who have received the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist will be 
presented for their Sacrament of Confirmation on Friday, 4th August at 6.00pm in the OLSC sports 
centre. 

 If you have any questions about your child and their eligibility please see me at school or email me - 
pmcdowell@olscwyn.catholic.edu.au. 

 Parents are encouraged to start the conversation about a sponsor who will be present with their 
child on the evening. Their role is to spiritually walk with the candidate during the preparation for the 
sacrament. They will be assisting your child in being a true witness and disciple of Jesus, and 
representing the community when we present your child to the bishop. 

 This person needs to be over the age of 16 - a Catholic who has received each of the sacraments 
and someone who will be available on the day and for our practice scheduled for the week leading 
up to Confirmation. Again if you have any questions please see me at school. 



MACKILLOP COLLEGE INFORMATION EVENING 
YEAR 7 2019 

 Parents and Guardians of current Grade 5 students are invited to 
attend MacKillop College?s Information Evening on Tuesday 20 June at 
7:30pm in the Moreno Performing Arts Centre. 

For further information regarding the College please visit the College 
website www.mackillop.vic.edu.au or contact the College Registrar on 
8734 5200. 

 ·        Applicat ions for  Year7 2019 are now open  

 ·         Applications Close for Year 7 2019 Friday 25 August 2017 

 ·         Letters of offer will be sent on 13 October 2017. 

Werr ibee Dist r ict  Cross Count ry 

 Last week 60 of our students represented our 
school at President?s Park and collectively our 
results saw us finished 5th of the 10 school?s 
running on the day. Well done to all who 
competed. 

 A number of students will now proceed to the next 
stage at the end of May for our Division finals. 
Congratulations and good luck to: 

 Aluat, Savannah, Honor, Reikken, Ethan, Jacob and 
Charli 

Congrat ulat ions St at e 
Cham pion  

 In the past fortnight Caleb in 
Year 5 competed in the Brazilian 
Jujitsu state championships and 
emerged as the Under 
11Champion. Well done to our 
future world champion. 

http://www.mackillop.vic.edu.au/


Our first Subway day for 2017 is coming 
up on Wednesday 6t h June 2017. 

Order forms were sent home today and 
m ust  be returned by Wednesday 31st  
May 2017.

REMEMBER: No late orders taken.

CSEF APPLICATION FORMS

If you hold a current Health Care Card, you may 
be entitled to receive the Camps, Sports, 
Excursion Fund grant of $125.00 per child.  

Applications close of 1 June 2017.

Please contact the office for an Application Form.



CHILDREN?S CHOIR INVITATION ? 
PENTECOST MASS 

We are inviting school age children to come 
and sing  at the 10.30am Pentecost Mass on 
Sunday 4th June 2017 in St. Andrew?s Church.  
Rehearsals will be held at Penola Hub from 
4.30pm to 5.30pm on Wednesday 17th, 24th 
and 31st May.   

Please RSVP to the Parish Office (NOT YOUR 
SCHOOL) on 9741 4144 or 
werribee@cam.org.au by Monday 15th May.  
We look forward to hearing your child?s angelic 
voice.  * Any adults who play an instrument are 
most welcome to join us. 

 Marthese Temming, Sherry Vivera and Lou 
Sullivan 

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community Masses 
are held on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
next mass is on SUNDAY 6TH AUGUST 2017, 
commencing at 10.00 am in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a cuppa.

WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY MASS

Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 

9741 4144.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS


